
We are having fun working our way 

through “The Story!”  

 

Please have kids bring their books to  

Sunday School each week.  

10.6 Sunday School 9:00a                               

 WUMC @ Ramseyer Farm 3:00-6:00p  

10.13 Sunday School 9:00a 

10.20 Sunday School 9:00a                                   

 3-year-old and 3rd Grade Bible Presentation 

10.26 WUMC is a Heart & Ghoul Race                

 Spooky Sprint Stop 

10.27 Sunday School 9:00a 

 

11.3 Family Movie “Best Christmas Pageant Ever” 

11.17 Feast of Thanks Meal in Wesley Hall 
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Have you joined our Remind group yet? Sign up to make 

sure you receive important announcements and updates 

from Ali. Let’s keep the lines of communication open and 

make sure you don’t miss out on any essential information. 

Thank you for your cooperation. To join, send a text to 

81010 with the message @wumcchildr. 

With the start of a new Sunday school year 

comes the need to update information forms.  

Paper forms are available from Ali and Sunday 

school teachers or, if you prefer, scan the code 

at left to complete online!  

 

Join us for a fun-filled evening at Ramseyer's Farm! Enjoy 

hayrides, fun activities, and delicious snacks while making  

memories with your family.  Anyone wanting to attend should 

purchase their admission ticket online ahead of time.  WUMC 

will provide the campfire spot along with snacks and drinks.  

Don't miss out on this fantastic fall event!  Please RSVP by  

October 3 to Ali at 330.465.8870 or by using Remind. 

On October 20, we will be presenting all                                  

3rd Grade students and 3 year olds with                              

age-appropriate Bibles in worship.                                                 

This year, Lake Poremba, Anna Ridolfi, and Grace Cole             

will be receiving Bibles.                                                

Please inform Ali if you know of any additional 3rd graders 

or 3 year olds who still need Bibles.  

WUMC will be a stop along the path of the 1-mile Spooky 

Sprint at the Heart & Ghoul Community Walk/Run                          

to benefit the United Way on Saturday October 26.                              

There are two ways families can participate: 

 Register to take part in the 1-Mile Spooky Sprint by visit-

ing the United Way of Wayne County’s website. 

 Help pass out treats to those taking part in the Spooky 

Sprint. Let Ali know if you’d like to participate or sign up 

at the What’s Up Table in Wesley Hall. 


